From:
To: <u>City Count</u>
Cc:

Subject: St. Vincent dePaul Gravenstein Hwy
Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 10:22:59 PM

Dear City Council Mayor and members:

Thank you for bringing this issue back to the Council. This housing is so very sorely needed; there is far too little opportunity for those of very low income to find housing. Also, to lose this funding would be a crime!

Please support the building of this housing on Gravenstein Hwy North. Such housing is so beneficial to the city and the county.

